September 17, 2020
RE: How to safely watch varsity games
Dear CCS School Community,

We were so excited to welcome our High School students back this week for in-person learning. Our fall
student athletes also returned to practice and are now able to compete as long as COVID-19 safety
provisions are in place.

Our High School football season kicks off this Friday and we want to make sure our students, families
and community are aware of several changes that are in place in order to ensure the health and safety
of our athletes and fans.

Based on the requirements in place by both the MHSAA and the Executive Orders, we can only allow a
maximum of 500 people in the stadium. This number includes all players, coaches, officials, etc. Out of
respect for our families with student athletes playing on Friday night, we ask that the general
community give them priority for viewing the game in-person and choose one of the alternative viewing
options below.

Also, in an abundance of caution and in accordance with the Executive Order, tailgating will not be
allowed on school district property this fall. We ask that you refrain from tailgating anywhere on, or
near, the stadium so that we can stop the spread of COVID-19, keep our schools open and continue to
play fall football.

Starting Friday night, we are pleased to announce all CHS football games will be streamed live!

In partnership with two local establishments, McDonald’s and Uccello’s, all varsity football games will be
livestreamed starting on September 18, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. vs West Ottawa. Uccello’s will be showing the
games at the Broadmoor restaurant location. We are excited to share that the games will be announced
by Dan Hasty, who is the announcer for the West Michigan Whitecaps.

You can also tune into games live by going to michigansportsradio.com and following these steps:

1. Onthe main page, click on the mic that says “Listen Live.”
2. Click on the microphone to be taken to the broadcast schedule, then click on the game.

Additionally, varsity soccer and volleyball games will also be lived streamed through
michigansportsradio.com.

We would like to thank our students, families and community for assisting us in helping slow the spread
of COVID-19. This is an adjustment for everyone, but we are thankful for these partnerships so the
community can continue to safely enjoy and support CCS football, soccer, and volleyball.

Sincerely,

Caledonia Administrative Team



